
Technology	Committee	Meeting	Agenda	
November	14,	11:00	AM	
Weimer	3215C	
		
I.											Review/approve	minutes	from	September	meeting	
II.										Old/new	business	
III.									Internal	resources	for	recording	content	for	online	courses	
IV.									Adjourn		
	
Minutes,	11/14/18	11:00	AM	
	
Attending:	Brian	Krieger	(representing	Media	Properties),	Bill	McClancy	(representing	TAG),	Jon	Morris	
(ADV),	Houston	Wells	(TEL)	
	
Committee	convened	at	11:00	AM.	
	
Minutes	from	September	18,	2018	meeting	were	reviewed	and	approved.	
	
Houston	Wells	reported	that	incremental	replacement	of	the	hard	drives	in	the	iMacs	in	3324	is	ongoing.	
	
Jon	Morris	reported	with	information	about	the	Jerry	Davis	funds;	categories	and	distribution	amounts	
from	fiscal	years	2017	and	2018	as	reported	by	Jeffrey	Pole	(CJC	Director	of	Finance.)	
	
Houston	Wells	reported	that	the	“Lunch	and	Learn”	presentation	planned	for	late	October	was	
postponed,	possibly	until	spring	2019.	
	
Brian	Krieger	reported	to	the	committee	on	recent	upgrades	to	Weimer	3032.	The	projector	and	control	
cart	have	been	upgraded,	although	the	projection	screen	would	ideally	be	a	16	by	9	screen	as	opposed	
to	the	current	4	by	3.			
	
Bill	McClancy	will	look	into	getting	a	new	screen	installed	in	3032.	
	
Houston	Wells	conveyed	a	request	by	Michael	Weigold	to	look	into	technology	needs	for	instructors	of	
UF	Online	courses	in	the	college.	Houston	will	prepare	a	general	questionnaire	for	
developers/instructors	of	online	classes	to	study	their	technology	support	needs,	to	be	distributed	
within	the	various	departments	by	the	respective	Technology	Committee	members.		
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	11:25.	
	
		
	
	
	
	
	
	


